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Alger Pediatrics Immunization Guidelines 

 
 
Please review our immunization guidelines as outlined below:  
 

• We believe in the effectiveness of vaccines to prevent serious illness and save lives.  

• We believe in the importance of routine childhood vaccines.  

• We believe that all children and young adults should receive the recommended vaccines 
according to the schedules published by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) and the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP).  

• We believe that vaccinating children and young adults is one of the most important 
health-promoting interventions pediatricians can provide.  

 
If you do not agree with these guidelines or are not in alignment with these beliefs, Alger 
Pediatrics would not be an appropriate fit.  
 
If you have any questions regarding immunizations or our guidelines, please ask your doctor.  


